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MILITARY SPOUSE EMPLOYMENT PARTNERSHIP
Hunt Military Communities announces a new partnership with 
the Defense Department.

On October 25, 2022, Hunt Military Communities will join the 
Defense Department Military Spouse Employment Partnership 
in an in-person induction ceremony and annual event in 
Arlington, Virginia. Hunt Military Communities joins more than 
70 new partners to MSEP — bringing the number of employers 
to more than 615.

MSEP connects military spouses with hundreds of partner 
employers who commit to recruit, hire, promote, and retain 
military spouses. Since its inception in 2011, MSEP employers 
have hired more than 220,000 military spouses.

CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFORMATION

OUR CEO’S MESSAGE
Dear HMC Residents,

By now, you should have received your link to the Tenant Satisfaction Survey. I encourage you to complete this short 
survey as your feedback is incredibly valued. The collective feedback will help us understand areas of opportunity to 
improve your living experience, while also gaining feedback on the areas you enjoy so we can give that greater focus.  

Recently, we completed focus groups in each of our communities. Thank you to the residents who participated and 
shared their candid feedback. We have identi�ed areas of opportunity from your sentiment that are being 
prioritized for 2023. We look forward to continued dialogue with our residents on how we can collectively continue 
to make living on base a great experience.  

On November 11th, we will honor our many veteran residents who unsel�shly answered the call and served our great nation in the 
name of duty, honor, and country. The entire HMC team is grateful and proud of their many sacri�ces, and we want to be the �rst to 
thank you and your families for your service to our nation. 

Lastly, we want to wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving. I hope you can all make meaningful memories with your loved ones, and for 
those families with a deployed service member, we are both grateful and humbled by the sacri�ces your family makes for all of us. 

As always, thank you for allowing us to serve you.

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President and CEO
Hunt Military Communities
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IMPORTANT ITEMS
Pest Control

O�ered every Tuesday and Thursday. A work order is required for service, 
and same-day service is not guaranteed.

Bulk Trash Pick-Up

Bulk trash is o�ered on the same day as normal trash pick-up. Appliances 
and electronics are not approved items for bulk pick-up and will not be 
removed. Waste Management schedule is also attached.

Self-Help Items

Need a replacement bulb or a new �lter? Stop by your neighborhood 
clubhouse for self-help items! A full list of items can be found in the 
attached �yer.

IMPORTANT EVENTS
Wall of Thanks

All Month Long, from 8:30 AM - 4:30 PM, Monday – Friday, stop by the 
Patriot’s Landing O�ce and tell us what you’re thankful for by adding it to the 
“Wall of Thanks”! While you’re here, stick around and assemble a fun fall craft!

Youth Co-Ed Basketball League

The Scott Youth Center will host a Youth Co-ed Basketball League for all kids 
ages 5 to 13 years. Registration will take place October 17th - November 16th, 
at the Youth Center, Monday – Friday, 8:30 AM – 5:00 PM. Each child must 
present a current physical, shot record, and annual �u shot. The season runs 
November 28th - February 7th. League fee: $65 including a jersey. Volunteer 
coaches are needed!  Contact Al Bromley, at Alfred.Bromley@US.AF.MIL, for 
more details. Also, visit https://fb.me/e/1FlQlWwSO for more information.

Clocks Fall Back

The end of Daylight-Saving Time, is on November 6th, at 2:00 AM.

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS
Now Hiring Maintenance Technicians

We are now hiring Maintenance Technicians. You can apply online at 
HuntMilitaryCommunities.Com/Careers. Please send your resumes to our 
Maintenance Director, Kent Feig at Kent.Feig@HuntCompanies.Com. 

Military & Family Readiness Center, Weekly Walk, and Talk 

Every Wednesday beginning September 21st, unless it’s a holiday or the 
weather interferes, we will be hosting the Military & Family Readiness 
Center, Weekly Walk, and Talk. It will be at 9:00 AM at Patriot’s Landing 
Community Center. Besides the obvious health bene�ts, here are a few 
things you can gain:

• Decrease feelings of loneliness and depression.

• Boost your self-esteem and mood naturally.

• Make friends and feel connected to others.

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT
Thomas Blakey

Thomas is a Maintenance Tech III here at Scott Family 
Housing. He enjoys WOW online gaming and is related 
to Robert Wadlow (The Alton Giant) who stood 8 feet 
and 11 inches. When asked what he loves about his job, 
Thomas said, “The residents, and making their lives a 
little less stressful.”

PET OF THE MONTH
Bridgette Anderson’s pup Cali 

https://fb.me/e/1FlQlWwSO
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